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University announces snow closing 

  

March 13, 2017

Based on the National Weather Service forecast for blizzard conditions, the university has announced it will be
closed on Tuesday, March 14 from 7:00 am through Wednesday, March 15 at 10:00am for non-critical employees.
Consequently, all the Yale libraries will be closed during those times. Check the Yale Emergency Management
website for details http://emergency.yale.edu/ [1] 
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